MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
between the
SANTA BARBARA COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT
and the
SANTA BARBARA CITY COLLEGE INSTRUCTORS’ ASSOCIATION

Modification to Article 2.14 Academic Senate Compensation

Santa Barbara Community College District (hereafter “SBCC”) is entering into a memorandum
of understanding with Santa Barbara City College Instructors’ Association (hereafter “IA”) to
agree that the compensation for faculty involvement in the Academic Senate be increased from
48 TLUs to 50 TLUs per semester. This increase in TLU compensation is limited to the
allocation for the President of the Academic Senate, whose allocation shall be increased from 10
TLUs to 12 TLUs per semester. This increase in compensation for the President of the
Academic Senate shall begin with the spring semester 2015.

This represents the entire modification to Article 2.14 in the current Agreement between the
Santa Barbara City College Instructors’ Association and the Santa Barbara Community College
District, July 1, 2013 — June 30, 2016.
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